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SUSPECT ARRESTED FOR THREATS TO 
CHINO VALLEY USD BOARD MEMBERS 

Chino, CA – On Friday, July 21, 2023, at approximately 10:40 a.m., the Chino Police Department was 
notified by the Chino Valley Unified School District (CVUSD) that they had received a call from a male 
subject threatening physical violence against the CVUSD Board President. The Chino Police Department 
immediately began investigating this specific threat. 

Chino Detectives identified the person who called the school district and made the threat. The suspect 
lives out of state and detectives worked with the local jurisdiction on the investigation. This 
investigation has been filed with the San Bernardino County District Attorney's office.   

Over the week, several other threatening messages, emails, and social media posts have been sent to 
members of the CVUSD Board. Several investigations have been initiated and detectives are actively 
pursuing various leads about these threats. 

During one of the investigations, detectives identified Rebecca Morgan, a 52-year-old from Berkeley, 
California, as one of the suspects who made threats to the school board. Chino detectives, in 
cooperation with other law enforcement officials, arrested Morgan on August 1, 2023, for threatening 
a public official.   

Several investigations are ongoing. The Chino Police Department aggressively pursues all credible 
threats of violence and conducts thorough investigations to identify, locate, arrest, and prosecute 
suspects that are responsible for such threats. 
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